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From: Planning

Sent: 24 October 2017 11:11

To: Planning

Subject: Comments for Planning Application DC/17/1856

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 11:10 AM on 24 Oct 2017 from Mr David Griffiths.

Application Summary

Address: 124 Brighton Road Horsham West Sussex RH13 6EY 

Proposal:

Amendments to rear elevation/extension following 
approval of previous application DC/14/1179 and 
recognition of the annexe as a separate and independent 
residential unit 

Case Officer: Aimee Richardson 

Click for further information

Customer Details

Name: Mr David Griffiths

Address: Horsham Society 82 Worthing Road Horsham

Comments Details

Commenter 
Type:

Member of the Public

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application

Reasons for 
comment:

- Other 

Comments: Dear Sirs,

On behalf of Horsham Society I wish to lodge an 
objection to Planning Application DC/17/1856, for the 
proposed garage conversion to be considered as an 
annexe, to be separate to the main building.

The garage is an integral part of the site and the 
conversion to an annexe should not be considered as 
separate to the main building.

It is for the above reason that Horsham Society object 
to this application.

Yours faithfully,

David Griffiths. (secretary to Horsham Society Planning 
Sub Committee)

https://public-access.horsham.gov.uk/public-access//centralDistribution.do?caseType=Application&keyVal=OV0ZKAIJIRF00



